
ISLAMIC PRIMARY SCHOOL NOTICE 

45th Anniversary Carnival (For P.1-P.2 Awardees) 
E/IC/SC/24/142d 

12th March 2025 

Dear Parents, 

Our school’s 45th Anniversary Carnival will be held on the 12th of April 2025 (Saturday) at the school hall.  

In addition to celebrating the 45th anniversary of the establishment of the school, the event also provides 

opportunities for students to perform and promote the multicultural characteristics of the school to the community 

through game booths and students’ work.  On the day of the event, P. 3-6 students are required to return to school 

to participate in the activity, while P.1-2 students are not required to attend school. 

The awardees of the Parent-child Colouring Competition(P.1-2) are invited to share in this joyful event with 

their children.  The award-winning work will be displayed in the covered playground. I hope you can take the 

time to attend this special event with your children. Attending parents must present admission tickets at 

9:30 a.m.  Students must wear proper school uniforms.  On that day, students need not bring books or 

stationery, but need to bring water, student handbooks and eco-friendly bags/backpacks. 

 

The 14th of April 2025 (Monday) is a compensatory holiday for the 45th Anniversary Carnival.  Students 

are not required to go to school.  The Easter holiday will be on the 15th of April 2025 (Tuesday) to the 22nd of 

April 2025 (Tuesday). Students will resume classes according to the normal timetable on the 23rd of April 2025 

(Wednesday). Parents are requested to complete the reply slip below and return it to the class teacher on or before 

the 21st of March. 

 

Remarks : 

1. If the Red or Black Rainstorm Warning Signal or Typhoon Warning Signal No. 8 or above is hoisted two hours 

before the event is held, or the Education Bureau announces the suspension of primary schools, the event will be 

postponed until further notice.  

2. Parents who would like to participate in this event can watch the performance through the live webcast. The 

link for the live webcast will be sent to parents through the E-class push messages. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Ko Tak Yin 

Headmistress 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

                                          Reply Slip                       E/IC/SC/24/142d 

45th Anniversary Carnival (For P.1-P.2 Awardees) 
Dear Headmistress,  
  

 I have read and fully understand the notice. 
 

I  * will  /  will not  attend the 45th Anniversary Carnival on the 12th of April 2025 (Saturday). 

Please reserve  * 2  /  3 seat(s) (Includes parents and awardees). 

 

Parent’s signature: ______________________________ 

Student’s name: __________________(   ) Class: ____ 

Date: ________________________________ 

* Delete as appropriate. 


